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July 10, 2013 
 
 
Al Nadimi 
Royal Management 
201 Snelling Avenue 
Saint Paul MN 55104 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for properties at 1738 and 1744 University Avenue West 
 
Dear Mr. Nadimi: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 9, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council approve the assessments for the above-
referenced matter.  The invoice from Coolidge Trucking was not clear as invoice #75184 and 
#75295 was due on February 11 and you didn’t actually paid Coolidge until March 19, 2013.   
 
This matter is on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda on Wednesday, July 10, 2013 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor; however, per your request, Ms. Moermond 
has asked that the City Council continue the matter to Wednesday, July 24, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Any questions, you may contact our office at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Paula Seeley  
 Scott St. Martin 
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